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Arkansas Tech University - Ozark 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

August 2, 2012 
 

Minutes 
 
 

 
 

A special called meeting of the Curriculum Committee was held by phone 
on Thursday, August 2.  The following members were contacted:  Tekla 
Barr, Cathy Fultz, Stan Hatcher,  Charles Lee, Janet Mickens, Bobby 
Sewell, Bruce Sikes, and Brenda Shoop.   
 

APPROVAL OF 
MINUTES 
 

Approval of the minutes was suspended. 

CURRICULAR 
ITEMS 
 

The Committee was asked to consider the addition of VIN 1123 Botanical 
Viticulture and require it in place of BIOL 2134 Principles of Botany in the 
Technical Certificate for Viticulture curriculum.  This change will not affect 
any other department and will not change his program in any way other 
than to replace a Russellville Campus class with a technical class better 
offered on this campus. 
 
Motion by Janet Mickens, second by Cathy Fultz to approve the addition of 
VIN 1123 Botanical Viticulture and require it in place of BIOL 2134 
Principles of Botany in the Technical Certificate for Viticulture curriculum.  
Motion carried. 
 
 

OTHER 
BUSINESS 
 

There was no other business. 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was concluded after all members voted. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


